
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
February 20, 2004 
 
 
 
Advice No. 3468T 
 
 
Carole Washburn, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and 
 Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
Qwest Corporation (Qwest) is forwarding for filing the sheets listed on Attachment A. 
 
This filing corrects inadvertent heading errors that directly impact the rates at which customers 
may purchase VALUECHOICE, Two-Line VALUECHOICE,  PREFERREDCHOICE, 
Two-line PREFERREDCHOICE, Qwest CHOICE Home and Qwest CHOICE Two-Line 
Home. 
 
Qwest respectfully requests that this filing become effective with less than statutory notice on 
February 26, 2004. 
 
If you have questions concerning this filing, please contact Holly Dean on (360) 754-3241. 
 
Yours very truly, 
 
 
 
 
 
By  _____________________________ 
 President 
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EXCHANGE AND NETWORK SERVICES 
WN U-40 

 
SECTION SHEET REVISION 

 
5 146.1 4th 
5 146.4 3rd 
5 146.7 6th 
5 146.9 3rd 
5 146.12 4th 
5 147.1 4th 

 


